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Home-Delivered Meals Program
Volunteer Appreciation Lunch 2023

This year's volunteer event was held on October 25th 
at the Longwood Community Building.  What a day of
celebration! Sheriff Dennis Lemma, Longwood Mayor
Tony Boni and Pastor Chris Millett joined us. Our very
own Top Hat Catering provided us a wonderful  lunch.
Several volunteer recognitions were presented along
with the announcement of the Volunteer of the Year,
Laura Wise. We ended the celebration with some
awesome donated door prizes. 

Thank you to ALL volunteers who continue to support
our Home-Delivered Meals clients with their time,
talent and love.  We could not do this without you!
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You can Share The Love with our aging neighbors this season! When
you buy or lease a vehicle between now and January 2, Subaru of

America and its retailers will donate $250 to your charity of choice--
including Meals On Wheels America! More Information at:

www.MealsOnWheelsAmerica.org/ShareTheLove

Not in the market for a car? There are many ways you can
share the love by participating in upcoming events, 

campaigns or becoming a Meals on Wheels, Etc. volunteer. 

SHARE THE LOVE THIS HOLIDAY SEASON!

http://www.mealsonwheelsamerica.org/ShareTheLove
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Christmas Day Meal/Gift Delivery

Accepting gift
basket donations

now through
December 15th

Upcoming Holiday Events & Campaigns

Adopt A Senior 
for the Holidays

Registration is now open for 
Christmas Day Delivery.  

Spaces are limited, so be sure 
to register now!

Senior Santa Campaign
Now thru December 31

We need your help this
holiday season! Every

dollar helps and provides
direct support to

Seminole County seniors
in need.

For more information, visit www.mealsetc.org or contact Community

Relations Coodinator, Dawn Garrison at dgarrison@mealsetc.org



Meals on Wheels, Etc.’s newsletter is published quarterly and shared with friends of the
organization. We welcome suggestions and feedback on the publication and ask that they be
sent to: Meals On Wheels, Etc., Attn: Et Cetera, 2801 S. Financial Ct., Sanford, FL 32773 

2801 S. Financial Ct., Sanford, FL 32773 
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We wish each of you a Merry Christmas and wonderful holiday season.
We would like to express a sincere “thank you” to each of you for your 

continued support of Meals on Wheels, Etc.  Your support is what allows us 
to continue to provide the programs and services to our Seminole County

seniors in need! And, without you, we could not do the 
awesome things we do!


